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Kevin Pomfret Interviewed by NBC12 on
Recent Battle Between FBI and Apple
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The recent Apple vs. FBI controversy sparked an interesting debate across the United States. Williams
Mullen attorney Kevin Pomfret was interviewed by NBC12 for a recent story about the debate. To read

the article and watch the televised report, click here.
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